
October 2020

To foreign citizens living in Okazaki city

Okazaki City Crisis Management Countermeasures Headquarters

Request for cooperation to prevent outbreaks of Covid-19

In Okazaki City, the spread of Covid-19 has been seen, and clusters have appeared.

There are more than 12,000 foreign citizens living in the city, and there is concern about

outbreaks in these communities because information on infection status and preventive

measures in foreign languages is not as available as information in Japanese.

Okazaki City is working diligently to prevent the spread of infection and we will share

information and implement the following efforts to prevent outbreaks through meetings and

communication networks within the international community. Thank you for your cooperation.

Details

1. When interacting with people, please wear a mask as much as possible and keep distance

between you (at least 1 m).

2. Wash your hands frequently with soap and disinfectant.

Example: When entering a building, when returning home, before and after eating or

cooking

3. Avoid the 3 Cs (closed spaces, crowds, and close contact).

Example: Avoid staying in a closed space, attending meetings, talking loudly or having

dinner out as much as possible.

4. Measure your body temperature every day to check your health.

5. If you feel something like the following is wrong with your body, don't push yourself too

hard, and please take a break from school or work.

・ People who have a cough, or a fever of 37.5˚ C or higher, for 4 days or longer

・ People who feel a strong dullness in their body, or difficulty in their breathing.

People who have the above symptoms, please contact the Japanese Returnees and Potential

Contacts Counseling Center.

Telephone 0564-23-5074 (Okazaki City Public Health Center)

Weekdays: 9 am to 5 pm

Night / Saturday, Sunday, Holidays: On-call system (24 hours)

End


